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Thursday 25th September  
 

Wear Yellow for World Mental Health Day  
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
On Friday the 10th of October we will be inviting the children to wear something yellow 
to school to show support for World Mental Health day and show that how they feel 
matters.  
 
Children can wear a yellow item such as a yellow headband or yellow pair of socks with 
their school uniform or wear yellow clothing.  
 
In school we will be holding assemblies and raising awareness of mental health.  
 
Please see the attached posters. We will not be asking for a donation but if you would 
like to donate to this cause please visit Fundraising For YoungMinds | YoungMinds.  

 
 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
Mrs Morley  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

http://www.ghyllgroveprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/

